
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Sports Day Raffle 

We are delighted to be hosting our school Sports Day, next week on 16th June, and to be in a position 

to open up the excitement of the day to our parents and families.  

 

As part of Sports Day, we will be holding our annual raffle to raise money for school funds. Any 

money raised will be used to benefit the children in school. There will be a range of lovely prizes with 

the first prize being £50 cash. 

 

Tickets will be available to buy in cash on the day, however, if you would like to buy some tickets 

before the event, there are 5 strips of tickets attached to this letter. The tickets are £1 per strip. 

A payment item will be set up on ParentPay for you to make any payments and then once this is 

completed, please return the duplicate numbers to school for the tickets bought. Any unsold tickets 

can be returned to school. 

 

There is no obligation for anyone to buy tickets, however, we are aware that some people often 

request more tickets, as wider family and friends like to support the school. Should anyone wish for 

additional tickets, please let us know. 

 

We thank you for the prizes kindly donated to the raffle so far. If anyone would still like to donate a 

prize, please hand them in at the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Ashton 

Executive Headteacher 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531    Email: ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net   Website: http://www.ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk/    
Headteacher: Mrs. L. Ashton 
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